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predecessors, concentrates on the ground war in I Corps and III MAF’s perspective
of the Vietnam War as an entity. It also covers the Marine Corps participation in
the advisory effort, the operations of the two Special Landing Forces of the U.S.
Navy’s Seventh Fleet, and the services of Marines with the staff of the U.S.
Military Assistance Command, Vietnam. There are additional chapters on supporting
arms and logistics, and a discussion of the Marine role in Vietnam in relation to
the overall American effort.
Islands of the Damned R.V. Burgin 2011-03-01 A remarkable eyewitness account of
the most brutal combat of the Pacific War, from Peleliu to Okinawa, this is the
true story of R.V. Burgin, the real-life World War II Marine Corps hero featured
in HBO®'s The Pacific. “Read his story and marvel at the man...and those like
him.”—Tom Hanks When a young Texan named R.V. Burgin joined the Marines 1942, he
never imagined what was waiting for him a world away in the Pacific. There, amid
steamy jungles, he encountered a ferocious and desperate enemy in the Japanese,
engaging them in some of the most grueling and deadly fights of the war. In this
remarkable memoir, Burgin reveals his life as a special breed of Marine. Schooled
by veterans who had endured the cauldron of Guadalcanal, Burgin’s company soon
confronted snipers, repulsed jungle ambushes, encountered abandoned corpses of
hara-kiri victims, and warded off howling banzai attacks as they island-hopped
from one bloody battle to the next. In his two years at war, Burgin rose from a
green private to a seasoned sergeant, fighting from New Britain through Peleliu
and on to Okinawa, where he earned a Bronze Star for valor. With unforgettable
drama and an understated elegance, Burgin’s gripping narrative stands alongside
those of classic Pacific chroniclers like Robert Leckie and Eugene Sledge—indeed,
Burgin was even Sledge’s platoon sergeant. Here is a deeply moving account of
World War II, bringing to life the hell that was the Pacific War.
Lucky Me Stacy T. Geere 2010-07-01
List of Training Manuals and Nonresident Training Courses United States. Naval
Education and Training Command 1990
Across The Reef: The Marine Assault of Tarawa Joseph H. Alexander 2016-07-19 In
August 1943, to meet in secret with Major General Julian C. Smith and his
principal staff officers of the 2d Marine Division, Vice Admiral Raymond A.
Spruance, commanding the Central Pacific Force, flew to New Zealand from Pearl
Harbor. Spruance told the Marines to prepare for an amphibious assault against
Japanese positions in the Gilbert Islands in November. The Marines knew about the
Gilberts. The 2d Raider Battalion under Lieutenant Colonel Evans F. Carlson had
attacked Makin Atoll a year earlier. Subsequent intelligence reports warned that
the Japanese had fortified Betio Island in Tarawa Atoll, where elite forces
guarded a new bomber strip. Spruance said Betio would be the prime target for the
2d Marine Division.
Integration of the Armed Forces, 1940-1965 Morris J. MacGregor 1981-12 CMH Pub
50-1-1. Defense Studies Series. Discusses the evolution of the services' racial
policies and practices between World War II and 1965 during the period when black
servicemen and women were integrated into the Nation's military units.
U.S. Marines in Battle Timothy S. McWilliams 2014-07-23 This is a study of the
Second Battle of Fallujah, also known as Operation Al-Fajr and Operation Phantom
Fury. Over the course of November and December 2004, the I Marine Expeditionary
Force conducted a grueling campaign to clear the city of Fallujah of insurgents
and end its use as a base for the anticoalition insurgency in western Iraq. The
battle involved units from the Marine Corps, Army, and Iraqi military and
constituted one of the largest engagements of the Iraq War. The study is based on
interviews conducted by Marine Corps History Division field historians of battle
participants and archival material. The book will be of primary interest to
Marines, other service members, policy makers, and the faculty and students at the
service schools and academies. Historians, veterans, high school through
univeristy history departments and students as well as libraries may be interested
in this book as well. With full color maps and photographs.
Half Blood Alyssa Green 2021-10-19
Bataan Survivor David L. Hardee 2017-12-01 A forgotten account, written in the
immediate aftermath of World War II, which vividly portrays the valor, sacrifice,
suffering, and liberation of the defenders of Bataan and Corregidor through the
eyes of one survivor. The personal memoir of Colonel David L. Hardee, first
drafted at sea from April-May 1945 following his liberation from Japanese
captivity, is a thorough treatment of his time in the Philippines. A career
infantry officer, Hardee fought during the Battle of Bataan as executive officer
of the Provisional Air Corps Regiment. Captured in April 1942 after the American
surrender on Bataan, Hardee survived the Bataan Death March and proceeded to
endure a series of squalid prison camps. A debilitating hernia left Hardee too ill
to travel to Japan in 1944, making him one of the few lieutenant colonels to
remain in the Philippines and subsequently survive the war. As a primary account
written almost immediately after his liberation, Hardee’s memoir is fresh, vivid,
and devoid of decades of faded memories or contemporary influences associated with
memoirs written years after an experience. This once-forgotten memoir has been
carefully edited, illustrated and annotated to unlock the true depths of Hardee’s
experience as a soldier, prisoner, and liberated survivor of the Pacific War.
Seabee Combat Handbook R. C. Blackmon 1996
U.S. Marines in Vietnam: The defining year, 1968 United States. Marine Corps.
History and Museums Division 1977
Seabee Combat Handbook, Volume 2, Training Manual (Traman), March 1996 1996
Foreign Humanitarian Assistance Department of Defense 2019-07-19 Foreign
Humanitarian Assistance, Joint Publication 3-29, 14 May 2019 This publication
provides fundamental principles and guidance to plan, execute, and assess foreign
humanitarian assistance operations. This publication has been prepared under the
direction of the Chairman of the Joint Chiefs of Staff (CJCS). It sets forth joint
doctrine to govern the activities and performance of the Armed Forces of the
United States in joint operations, and it provides considerations for military
interaction with governmental and nongovernmental agencies, multinational forces,
and other interorganizational partners. Why buy a book you can download for free?
We print the paperback book so you don't have to. First you gotta find a good
clean (legible) copy and make sure it's the latest version (not always easy). Some
documents found on the web are missing some pages or the image quality is so poor,
they are difficult to read. If you find a good copy, you could print it using a
network printer you share with 100 other people (typically its either out of paper
or toner). If it's just a 10-page document, no problem, but if it's 250-pages, you
will need to punch 3 holes in all those pages and put it in a 3-ring binder. Takes
at least an hour. It's much more cost-effective to just order the bound paperback
from Amazon.com This book includes original commentary which is copyright

Attu John Haile Cloe 2017 The Battle of Attu, which took place from 11-30 May
1943, was a battle fought between forces of the United States, aided by Canadian
reconnaissance and fighter-bomber support, and the Empire of Japan on Attu Island
off the coast of the Territory of Alaska as part of the Aleutian Islands Campaign
during the American Theater and the Pacific Theater and was the only land battle
of World War II fought on incorporated territory of the United States. It is also
the only land battle in which Japanese and American forces fought in Arctic
conditions. The more than two-week battle ended when most of the Japanese
defenders were killed in brutal hand-to-hand combat after a final banzai charge
broke through American lines. Related products: Aleutian Islands: The U.S. Army
Campaigns of World War II is available here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/aleutian-islands-us-army-campaigns-world-war-ii
-pamphlet Aleutians, Historical Map can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/aleutians-historical-map-poster Other products
produced by the U.S. Department of Interior, National Park Service can be found
here: https://bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/national-park-service-nps World War II
resources collection is available here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/world-war-ii
In Hostile Skies James M. Davis 2006 James "Jim” Davis lived what he considered
"an impossible dream” as he piloted a B-24, as part of the 8th Air Force, on
nearly thirty missions in the European Theatre during World War II. In this
memoir, Davis offers heart-wrenching detail concerning the difficulties of
qualifying for the U.S. Army Air Forces pilot program, the strenuous nature of the
pilot training program, the anxiety caused by a wartime marriage, and the dangers
of flying combat missions over Nazi Germany. Few, if any, other memoirs provide
the genuineness and honesty of his story. From his struggles to become a pilot, to
seeing death up close on his first mission, to his expected deployment to the
Pacific Theatre in the fall of 1945, Davis takes the reader through a fast-paced
and exciting narrative adventure. Davis and his crew flew support missions for
Operations Cobra and Market Garden and numerous bombing missions over occupied
Europe in the summer and fall of 1944. He piloted his B-24 on missions over twenty
German cities, including Cologne, Hamburg, Metz, and Munich, and attacked enemy
airfields, airplane factories, railroad marshalling yards, ship yards, oil
refineries, and chemical plants. While he and his crew survived without serious
injuries, they witnessed the destruction of many of their friends’ planes and
experienced serious damage to their own plane on several occasions. Readers of his
memoir will come away with a much greater appreciation for the difficulties and
dangers of the air war in World War II. David Snead happened upon the memoir and
its author during his time at Texas Tech University. He was immediately hooked and
began the process of preparing it for publication. Snead met with Davis on several
occasions, examined his military records, researched in detail at the National
Archives, and investigated numerous published sources in order to corroborate the
account and add explanatory notes for context.
Catalog of Nonresident Training Courses United States. Naval Education and
Training Command 1996
U.S. Navy Civil Engineer Corps Bulletin 1955
U.S. Marines In Vietnam: The Landing And The Buildup, 1965 Dr. Jack Shulimson
2016-08-09 This is the second volume in a series of chronological histories
prepared by the Marine Corps History and Museums Division to cover the entire span
of Marine Corps involvement in the Vietnam War. This volume details the Marine
activities during 1965, the year the war escalated and major American combat units
were committed to the conflict. The narrative traces the landing of the nearly
5,000-man 9th Marine Expeditionary Brigade and its transformation into the ΙII
Marine Amphibious Force, which by the end of the year contained over 38,000
Marines. During this period, the Marines established three enclaves in South
Vietnam’s northernmost corps area, I Corps, and their mission expanded from
defense of the Da Nang Airbase to a balanced strategy involving base defense,
offensive operations, and pacification. This volume continues to treat the
activities of Marine advisors to the South Vietnamese armed forces but in less
detail than its predecessor volume, U.S. Marines in Vietnam, 1954-1964; The
Advisory and Combat Assistance Era.
Iwo Jima United States. Marine Corps 1954
Chinese Link Sue-mei Wu 2006-07-01 Provides an elementary approach to learning
Chinese. Both versions represent the traditional and simplified characters,
focusing on the character type represented in the title. Elementary Chinese with
exposure to both character types. Practice is given to writing of the character
types and there is an abundance of practice with the language and the culture.
Intended for those interested in learning Chinese.
SEABEE Combat Handbook Patrick J. Essinger 1985
Troopships of World War II Roland Wilbur Charles 1947 "This book contains
authentic photographs and salient facts covering 358 troopships used in World War
II. In addition, other vessels of miscellaneous character, including Victory and
Liberty type temporary conversions for returning troops, are listed in the
appendices ..."--Pref.
SEABEE Combat Handbook 1989
Red Blood, Black Sand Chuck Tatum 2013-05-07 A story of heroism, friendship, and
courage in World War 2—as seen in the award-winning HBO miniseries The Pacific. In
1944, the U.S. Marines were building the 5th Marine Division—also known as “The
Spearhead”—in preparation for the invasion of the small, Japanese-held island of
Iwo Jima... When Chuck Tatum began Marine boot camp, he was just a smart-aleck
teenager eager to serve his country. Little did he know that he would be training
under a living legend of the Corps—Medal of Honor recipient John Basilone, who had
almost single-handedly fought off a Japanese force of three thousand on
Guadalcanal. It was from Basilone and other sergeants that Tatum would learn how
to fight like a Marine and act like a man—skills he would need when he hit the
black sand of Iwo Jima with thirty thousand other Marines. Red Blood, Black Sand
is the story of Chuck’s two weeks in hell, where he would watch his hero,
Basilone, fall, where the enemy stalked the night, where snipers haunted the day,
and where Chuck would see his friends whittled away in an eardrum-shattering,
earth-shaking, meat grinder of a battle. This is the island, the heroes, and the
tragedy of Iwo Jima—through the eyes of one who survived it.
U.S. Marines In Vietnam: Fighting The North Vietnamese, 1967 Maj. Gary L. Telfer
2016-08-09 This is the fourth volume in an operational and chronological series
covering the U.S. Marine Corps’ participation in the Vietnam War. This volume
details the change in focus of the III Marine Amphibious Force (III MAF), which
fought in South Vietnam’s northernmost corps area, I Corps. This volume, like its
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material. Note that government documents are in the public domain. We print these
paperbacks as a service so you don't have to. The books are compact, tightly-bound
paperback, full-size (8 1/2 by 11 inches), with large text and glossy covers. 4th
Watch Publishing Co. is a HUBZONE SDVOSB. https: //usgovpub.com
Seabee Combat Handbook United States. Naval Education and Training Command 1979
War Bulletin ... Georgetown University. School of Foreign Service 1943
Closing In: Marines in the Seizure of Iwo Jima Joseph H. Alexander 2022-06-02
Closing In: Marines in the Seizure of Iwo Jima is a fact-based account of the
battle for Iwo Jima in the Pacific, a major battle in which the United States
Marine Corps and the United States Navy landed on and eventually captured the
island of Iwo Jima from the Imperial Japanese Army during World War II. The war
took place on Iwo Jima volcano island, which was a small island for such a large
number of casualties of about twenty-two thousand Japanese and nearly seven
thousand US Marines, with another nineteen thousand Americans injured. Joseph H.
Alexander (1938 – 2014) himself was a Colonel of the United States Marine Corps,
where he served for twenty-nine years, and he was also a historian. He has given a
historical insight into the war in the Pacific through this book.
Engineers at War (Hardcover) Adrian G. Traas 2011-02 NOTE: NO FURTHER DISCOUNT FOR
THIS PRINTED PRODUCT- OVERSTOCK SALE -- Significantly reduced list price Engineers
at War describes the role of military engineers, especially the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers, in the Vietnam War. It is a story of the engineers' battle against an
elusive and determined enemy in one of the harshest underdeveloped regions of the
world. Despite these challenges, engineer soldiers successfully carried out their
combat and construction missions. The building effort in South Vietnam allowed the
United States to deploy and operate a modern 500,000-man force in a far-off
region. Although the engineers faced huge construction tasks, they were always
ready to support the combat troops. They built ports and depots, carved airfields
and airstrips out of jungle and mountain plateaus, repaired roads and bridges, and
constructed bases. Because of these efforts, ground combat troops with their
supporting engineers were able to fight the enemy from well-established bases.
Although most of the construction was temporary, more durable facilities, such as
airfields, port and depot complexes, headquarters buildings, communications
facilities, and an improved highway system, were intended to serve as economic
assets for South Vietnam. This volume covers how the engineers grew from a few
advisory detachments to a force of more than 10 percent of the Army troops serving
in South Vietnam. The 35th Engineer Group began arriving in large numbers in June
1965 to begin transforming Cam Ranh Bay into a major port, airfield, and depot
complex. Within a few years, the Army engineers had expanded to a command, two
brigades, six groups, twenty-eight construction and combat battalions, and many
smaller units. Other products produced by the U.S. Army, Center of Military
History can be found here: https://bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/1061
Military Government in the Ryukyu Islands, 1945-1950 Arnold G. Fisch 1988 Military
government on Okinawa from the first stages of planning until the transition
toward a civil administration.
Manuals Combined: U.S. Navy SEABEE COMBAT HANDBOOK Volumes 1 & 2, SEABEE
OPERATIONS IN THE MAGTF And Seabee Quarry Blasting Operations and Safety Manual
PREFACE By enrolling in this self-study course, you have demonstrated a desire to
improve yourself and the Navy. Remember, however, this self-study course is only
one part of the total Navy training program. Practical experience, schools,
selected reading, and your desire to succeed are also necessary to successfully
round out a fully meaningful training program. COURSE OVERVIEW: In completing this
nonresident training course, you will demonstrate a knowledge of the subject
matter by correctly answering questions on the following: History and Organization
of the Seabees and Laws of War; Special Clothing and Equipment; Service Rifle and
Pistol Marksmanship; Combat Maneuvers, Formations, Patrols, and Ambushes; Land
Navigation; Evasion, Survival, and Escape; Individual Protective Measures;
Entanglements; Chemical, Biological, and Radiological (CBR) Defense; First Aid and
Field Sanitation; Grenades, Land Mines, and Booby Traps; Organic Support Weapons:
M203 and Machine Guns; and Organic Support Weapons: 60-mm Mortar and AT4. THE
COURSE: This self-study course is organized into subject matter areas, each
containing learning objectives to help you determine what you should learn along
with text and illustrations to help you understand the information. The subject
matter reflects day-to-day requirements and experiences of personnel in the rating
or skill area. It also reflects guidance provided by Enlisted Community Managers
(ECMs) and other senior personnel, technical references, instructions, etc., and
either the occupational or naval standards, which are listed in the Manual of Navy
Enlisted Manpower Personnel Classifications and Occupational Standards, NAVPERS
18068. THE QUESTIONS: The questions that appear in this course are designed to
help you understand the material in the text. VALUE: In completing this course,
you will improve your military and professional knowledge. Importantly, it can
also help you study for the Navy-wide advancement in rate examination. If you are
studying and discover a reference in the text to another publication for further
information, look it up. CONTENTS – Volume 1: CHAPTER PAGE 1. History and
Organization of the Seabees and Laws of War 1-1 2. Special Clothing and Equipment
2-1 3. Service Rifle and Pistol and Marksmanship 3-1 4. Combat Maneuvers,
Formations, Patrols, and Ambushes 4-1 5. Land Navigation 5-1 6. Evasion, Survival,
Escape 6-1 7. Individual Protective Measures 7-1 8. Entanglements 8-1 9. Chemical,
Biological, and Radiological (CBR) Defense 9-1 10. First Aid and Field Sanitation
10-1 11. Organic Communications Equipment 11-1 12. Hand Grenades, Land Mines, and
Booby Traps 12-1 13. Organic Support Weapons: M203 and Machine Guns 13-1 14.
Organic Support Weapons: 60-mm Mortar and AT4 14-1 APPENDIX I. Glossary of Common
Military Terms AI-1 II. References used to develop the TRAMAN AII-l INDEX INDEX-l
CONTENTS – Volume 2: CHAPTER PAGE 1. Organization and Operation of the Combat
Operations Center 1-1 2. Organization and Operation of the Company Command Post
2-1 3. Setup and Control of Medical Evacuation (MEDEVAC) 3-1 4. Planning and
Development of Defense Tactics 4-1 5. Counter Ambush Techniques 5-1 6. CBR
Decontamination 6-1 APPENDIX I. Glossary of Common Military Terms AI-1 II. Overlay
Techniques AII-1 III. Characteristics of TOA Weapons for an NMCB AIII-1 IV.
Decontaminants AIV-1 V. Decontamination of Specific Items AV-1 VI. Work/Rest Table
AVI-1 VII. Acronyms AVII-1 VIII. References Used to Develop This TRAMAN AVIII-1
INDEX INDEX-1
Builder Advanced Brice Greenfield 1997
Builder 3 & 2, Volume 1 Robert S. Gustafson 1987
Close Quarter Combat Roger Ford 2021-05-04 Close Quarter Combat is an anecdotal
history that brings to life the fear, intensity, and raw courage of close-quarter
combat in chilling detail. Despite the development of deadly long-range weapons
during the twentieth century and a substantial increase in the killing power of

seabee-combat-volume-1-answers

all weapons, modern soldiers have continued to fight the enemy at close range.
Close Quarter Combatincludes firsthand accounts of waging war among the ruins of
Stalingrad, fighting in tunnels during the Vietnam War, springing an ambush, and
even fighting with axes on the Eastern Front during World War II. The book
contains accounts from US, British, German, and French servicemen and covers both
world wars, the Korean War, the Vietnam War, and the Falklands campaign.
U.S. Navy Program Guide - 2017 Department Of the Navy 2019-03-12 The U.S. Navy is
ready to execute the Nation's tasks at sea, from prompt and sustained combat
operations to every-day forward-presence, diplomacy and relief efforts. We operate
worldwide, in space, cyberspace, and throughout the maritime domain. The United
States is and will remain a maritime nation, and our security and prosperity are
inextricably linked to our ability to operate naval forces on, under and above the
seas and oceans of the world. To that end, the Navy executes programs that enable
our Sailors, Marines, civilians, and forces to meet existing and emerging
challenges at sea with confidence. Six priorities guide today's planning,
programming, and budgeting decisions: (1) maintain a credible, modern, and
survivable sea based strategic deterrent; (2) sustain forward presence,
distributed globally in places that matter; (3) develop the capability and
capacity to win decisively; (4) focus on critical afloat and ashore readiness to
ensure the Navy is adequately funded and ready; (5) enhance the Navy's asymmetric
capabilities in the physical domains as well as in cyberspace and the
electromagnetic spectrum; and (6) sustain a relevant industrial base, particularly
in shipbuilding.
Naval Expeditionary Logistics National Research Council 1999-02-09 At the request
of the Chief of Naval Operations, the National Research Council (NRC) conducted a
study to determine the technological requirements, operational changes, and combat
service support structure necessary to land and support forces ashore under the
newly evolving Navy and Marine Corps doctrine. The Committee on Naval
Expeditionary Logistics, operating under the auspices of the NRC's Naval Studies
Board, was appointed to (1) evaluate the packaging, sealift, and distribution
network and identify critical nodes and operations that affect timely insertion of
fuels, ammunition, water, medical supplies, food, vehicles, and maintenance parts
and tool blocks; (2) determine specific changes required to relieve these critical
nodes and support forces ashore, from assault through follow-on echelonment; and
(3) present implementable changes to existing support systems, and suggest the
development of innovative new systems and technologies to land and sustain
dispersed units from the shoreline to 200 miles inland. In the course of its
study, the committee soon learned that development of OMFTS is not yet at a stage
to allow, directly, detailed answers to many of these questions. As a result, the
committee addressed the questions in terms of the major logistics functions of
force deployment, force sustainment, and force medical support, and the
fundamental logistics issues related to each of these functions.
The Medical Department Mary Ellen Condon-Rall 1998
The Cloudbuster Nine Anne R. Keene 2018-04-06 “A wonderful book for all baseball
fans: a warm, rich personal story of America in the WWII era, a tale of boyhood,
heroes, war, respect and remembrance.” —Noel Hynd, author of The Final Game at
Ebbets Field In 1943, while the New York Yankees and St. Louis Cardinals were
winning pennants and meeting in that year’s World Series, Ted Williams, Johnny
Pesky, and Johnny Sain practiced on a skinned-out college field in the heart of
North Carolina. They and other past and future stars formed one of the greatest
baseball teams of all time. They were among a cadre of fighter-pilot cadets who
wore the Cloudbuster Nine baseball jersey at an elite Navy training school at the
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill. As a child, Anne Keene’s father, Jim
Raugh, suited up as the team batboy and mascot. He got to know his baseball heroes
personally, watching players hit the road on cramped, tin-can buses, dazzling
factory workers, kids, and service members at dozens of games, including a warbond exhibition with Babe Ruth at Yankee Stadium. Jimmy followed his baseball
dreams as a college All-American but was crushed later in life by a failed majorleague bid with the Detroit Tigers. He would have carried this story to his grave
had Anne not discovered his scrapbook from a Navy school that shaped America’s
greatest heroes including George H. W. Bush, Gerald Ford, John Glenn, and Paul
“Bear” Bryant. Finalist for the CASEY Award for “Best Baseball Book” of 2018 “A
terrific piece of research into a forgotten corner of American history?a place
where the myths of major league baseball intersect with the myths of the Second
World War.” —S. C. Gwynne, New York Times–bestselling author
Guadalcanal Diary Richard Tregaskis 1945
The History Of The Seabees: From The First Advanced Navy Base During The War of
1812, Formation Of The Seabees During World War II To Present Operations Over 500
total pages ... Contains the following publications: 1. HISTORY OF THE SEABEES
COMMAND HISTORIAN NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND (1996) 2. Seabees in World
War II Through 2012 (2012) 3. Utilization of Advanced Journeyman Training in the
U. S. Naval Construction Force (1997) 4. U.S. NAVY SEABEES AS A STABILITY ASSET
(2009) 5. Effects of National Strategic Policy on the Military Engineer Force
Structure from 1919 through 1991 (2009) 6. SEABEES: NATIONAL INSTRUMENT OF POWER
PROJECTION (2013) INTRODUCTION: INTRODUCTION The Seabees of the United States Navy
were born in the dark days following Pearl Harbor when the task of building
victory from defeat seemed almost insurmountable. The Seabees were created in
answer to a crucial demand for builders who could fight. Using sailors to build
shore-based facilities; however, was not a new idea. Ancient Egyptians,
Phoenicians, Greeks, and Romans did it. In more recent times, from the earliest
days ofthe United States Navy, sailors who were handy with tools occasionally did
minor construction chores at land bases. After the 7 December 1941 Japanese attack
on Pearl Harbor and the United States entry into the war, the use of civilian
labor in war zones became impractical. Under international law civilians were not
permitted to resist enemy military attack. Resistance meant summary execution as
guerrillas. The need for a militarized Naval Construction Force to build advance
bases in the war zone was self-evident. Therefore, Rear Admiral Ben Moreell
determined to activate, organize, and man Navy construction units. On 28 December
1941, he requested specific authority to carry out this decision, and on 5 January
1942, he gained authority from the Bureau of Navigation to recruit men from the
construction trades for assignment to a Naval Construction Regiment composed of
three Naval Construction Battalions. This is the actual beginning of the renowned
Seabees, who obtained their designation from the initial letters of Construction
Battalion. Admiral Moreell personally furnished them with their official motto:
Construimus, Batuimus -- "We Build, We Fight."
Building the Navy's Bases in World War II United States. Bureau of Yards and Docks
1947
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